
From: Brad Lancaster <brad@castersofcheshire.co.uk> 
Sent: 12 September 2022 15:23 
To: LICENSING (Cheshire East) <Licensing_CE@cheshireeast.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: The Vault Alsager  
 

 
Hello 
 
Thanks for the time on the phone. 
 
I can confirm I am happy to go ahead with the amendments & details in our application and replace them 
with the new information sent in my email. 
 

 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Bradley Lancaster 
Managing Director & Executive Chef 
Caster's of Cheshire 

  
E: BradJLancaster@hotmail.com 

info@castersofcheshire.co.uk 
T: 07494900217/01270845353 

  
  

This communication (including any attachments) is intended for the use of the addressee only and may contain 
information that is privileged or confidential. If you are not the addressee, you are hereby notified that any 

disclosure, copying, distribution or taking any action on this communication is prohibited. If you received this 
communication in error, please destroy it, all copies and any attachments and notify the sender 

 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 


